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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

June 29-July 3, 1981 

Tuesday, June 30 

10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, July 1 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, July 2 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 

Friday, July 3 

No scheduled activities 

NOTICES: 

VIII, 35 

Chapel: Dr. Thorwald Lorenzen, Associate 
Professor of Systematic Theology, Baptist 
Seminary, Rlichlikon, Switzerland. 

Chapel: Dr. Horace 0. Russell, pastor, East 
Queen St. Baptist Church, Kingston, Jamaica. 

Chapel: Mr. Terry L. Reeves, student, M.Div 
program. 

Red Cross Bloodmobile. Cormnons Room, Mackie 
Hall. 

BLOODMOBILE: Students, faculty and staff members are en-
couraged to participate in the Red Cross 

Bloodmobile which will be in the Mackie Hall Commons Room on Thursday from 
10 a.m.-3 p.m. The entire process usually takes less than one hour and your 
donation will help to assure adequate supplies for the July 4th weekend. 
Volunteers are also needed to assist with registration, the refreshment center 
and other responsibilities. Contact the Student Affairs office. 

OFFICES CLOSED: All administrative offices will be closed on 
Monday, July 6 due to an employee holiday. 

The switchboard will remain open as usual. 

LIBRARY GLOSED: After consultation with the summer school 
faculty, it has been decided that the library 

will be closed on Sa~urday, July 4. The regular schedule will resume on 
Monday, July, 6. 

ALL GRADUATES 
MAY 16, l98l: 

Students who finished classwork required for 
graduation at the end of the spring semester 
have been extended the priviledge of remaining 

in seminary housing beyond June 15, 1981 if they were enrolled in Summer School. 
This is a reminder that graduates who are enrolled in summer school must vacate 
seminary housing the weekend after the summer school term ends. M.Div graduates 
are eligible to remain in seminary housing 24 months after completing the M.Div 
program if they are enrolled in the Th.M. or D.Min. degree program. Your coopera-
tion will be appreciated. 

SECOND TERM Registration for the second term of summer 
REGISTRATION: school can be accomplished July 1-10. Pay fees 

at the Business Office and secure class cards 
at the Registrar's Office. Students who register during this time will not 
bave to appear for registration on July 13. 

SINGSPIRATION PLANNED: Singers, instrumentalists, accompanists, etc. 
are needed for a singspiration tentatively 

planned for July 7 at 7:00 p.m. on the Binkley Chapel steps. Call Mike Gibson 
at 556-6265 or write 449 Stadium Drive. 
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